
EVS NEGOTIATIONS UPDATE
On October 15, our elected 
EVS NUHW Bargaining Team 
met with PTMC management 
and Human Resources. Our 
bargaining team proposed:

• Wage scales and raises for 
EVS technicians, EVS floor 
technicians, and lead EVS 
technicians from start 
to year 15, just like other 
NUHW PTMC members. 

• A Patient Care Committee 
meeting in November 
between management and EVS leaders to discuss improvements in staffing 
and supplies.

• Changing start times for first shift to from 6 a.m. to 2:30 p.m., and for second shift from 
2 to 10:30 p.m.

Management’s response was disappointing:

• They proposed a wage scale that’s lower than what many of 
us currently make, and no increase in 2019.

• Management said more than once that they did not want to 
address staffing and supplies during negotiations.

• No change to the shift start times.

For more information, please contact NUHW organizer 
Carolyn Gómez at (626) 261-3569 or cgomez@nuhw.org.
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“Even though 
management tells us that 
staffing and supplies are 
a priority, we are still 
overworked and missing 
necessary supplies like 
paper towels and hand 
sanitizer. They wouldn’t 
even agree to set a time 
to discuss solutions.  
We need to unite and 
fight until we get what’s 
right!”  

Cheryl Montgomery


